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Greetings!  
 
This spring, I was a part of Love Life Charlotte’s 1,000+ Women for Life Prayer Walk. It was a wonderful 

day to be a part of something that has the stamp of Kingdom purposes and Eternity on it.  
Many people may ask why would I spend my Saturday morning at an abortion clinic participating in this 
Prayer Walk. I would like to share with you a few thoughts from Chris Tiegreen, an author that expresses 

the “why?”. 
 

“Greater Grace” 
God told David that one of his sons would one day build the temple. In retrospect, we know that son to be 
Solomon. But the promise was long before Solomon was born. In fact, it was given long before David and 
Bathsheba, Solomon’s mother met. In other words, God had already planned for David ’s sin and restora-

tion before David ever committed it.  
 

Think about that. From a human perspective, Solomon should never have been born. He was the product 
of a union that began in adultery and became permanent after an unplanned pregnancy and an arranged 

death. When God foresaw Solomon building the temple, he looked past David ’s sin and repentance—and 
had already planned its redemption. He wove David’s worst sin into his greatest plan.  

 
I go to the sidewalk at Latrobe in Charlotte, NC, and send our Mobile Ultrasound Unit out 6 days a week 
to let people know that God has a plan for their babies life and for their own. [Jeremiah 29:11] But most 

of all that God loves women and through forgiveness of a Savior what they may feel is their worst sin can 
become God’s greatest plan.  

 
Trusting in His Goodness, 
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Golf for Life Spring Classic 

On Friday, June 1st, we held our 5th Golf for Life Tournament Fundraiser at Stonebridge Golf Club. 70 golf play-
ers came out to support the Center and made up the 18 teams on the green that day. We had a great time of fun and 
fellowship, and promoting our new Men’s Ministry department with Brad Austin.  

Please make plans to join us next spring for our 6th Annual Tournament!  

Thank you to all of our sponsors!  
 
Platinum -  
Dutchland Refrigerated Transport 
Knights of Columbus  
 

Gold -  
Audio Video Concepts and Design 
 

Silver - 
Caroline Grossman, Allen Tate Real-
tor 
Charlotte Pipe and Foundry 
Dr. Roy Jennings 

 

And a special thank you to Bob May-

berry, our Hole in One Prize Car 
Sponsor!  

 

We also couldn’t have done this 

without all of our volunteers, so we 
thank you, too! <3  

Join our team of volunteers! 
We need help at the front 
desk, peer counseling, or  
our  Events Team  



Mobile Ministry 

 
How long have you been volunteering your time to drive the Mobile Ultrasound Unit for 
our Center?  
2 awesome months!  
 
Can you share one memorable moment from your experience as a volunteer HPC driv-
er? 
Recently 2 ladies came aboard the Mobile Ultrasound Unit and one was contemplating 
abortion and saying she didn’t believe in God! However, in just a short time with Jennifer 
and Vicky, she not only chose life for her child, but also accepted Christ! Praise the Lord!   
 
What would you say to other men who are considering volunteering in this manner?  
I would say that it is such a tremendous blessing and an honor in knowing that because of 
the effort in driving the Mobile Ultrasound Unit that you have a direct impact on saving 
and changing lives for eternity! Sometimes it’s even hard to sleep at night due to the antici-
pation and excitement of driving the Unit the next morning!  
[Also make sure when getting off of 74 and on to Wendover to stay in the middle lane be-
cause the right lane is a turning lane! And you definitely do not want to make that turn and 
then try turning a 35 foot RV Unit around. Done it. Not fun!! :) ]  
 
 
To help support the Mobile Ultrasound Unit department of our ministry, call us 704.289.5133 —or go to our 
website at MonroeHelp.com > Donations > And notate that you are giving to the Mobile Unit.  
We are a 501(c)3 non-profit ministry, and all donations are tax-deductible.  
 
We are part of an amazing team of ministries that is on the sidewalks at the abortion clinic sidewalks 6 days 
a week. Our other team partners are Cities4Life and Love Life Charlotte.  

2018 

Buddy Cutshaw, Pastor of 
Macedonia Baptist Church, 
and volunteer Unit Driver 
for our Center 

 babies saved 

so far in 2018, and 

Speaking at Our 2018 
Banquet for Life: Newly 
Elected Congressman 
Mark Harris 
Mark Harris is the former Pastor of First 
Baptist Church in Charlotte. He is a native 
of Winston Salem and a graduate of Appa-
lachian State University. God then called 
him into the ministry and he went to semi-
nary at Southeastern Baptist Theological 
Seminary in Wake Forest, NC 
In 2011, he was elected president of the 
Baptist State Convention. Mark entered the 
public arena by leading the charge for the 

marriage amendment in 2012 defining mar-
riage between a man and a woman. That 
vote passed in NC with over 60% of the 
vote. He was also on the front lines oppos-
ing the City of Charlotte’s transgender bath-
room ordinance. He recently won the prima-
ry election, making him the Republican 
candidate for the 9th District Congressional 
seat that includes Union County. 

We are proud to welcome him as our guest 
speaker for our Banquet fundraiser this year! Be sure to join us to learn more about how we can all continue 
to make a positive change in our community, and to end abortion in Charlotte once and for all.   

If you’ve never experienced the Banquet for Life, we encourage you to attend this year’s event! All 
that you need to do to attend is give us a call to register at 704.289.5133, or go on our website at http://

monroehelp.com/en/banquet-for-life/ and click on “Guest”. And then look for your invitation in the 

mail!  

Mark has been married for 30 years to Beth. They are blessed to have 
a daughter Laura, and two sons, John and Matthew, their spouses 

Jordan, Kerry Anne, and Mallory, and five grandchildren with a sixth 
on the way. 
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Return Service Requested 

Please sign up for our 
NEW email newsletter! 
 
Scan this code with your 
cell phone to sign up for 
free. 

Find us on Facebook!  
 
@HELPpregnancyCenter 

Back to school dates are fast ap-
proaching! What if I told you that 
with every purchase you make, 
you can also be making a donation 

to the HELP Pregnancy Center? YES, 
you can!  
 
When you shop at smile.amazon.com, 
you’ll find the exact same low prices, 
vast selection, and convenient shopping 
experience as Amazon.com, but with the 
added bonus that Amazon will donate a 
portion of your purchase to our organiza-
tion! You can help needy mothers and 
save babies’ lives just by shopping. Go to 
smile.amazon.com and type in “HELP 
Center Inc,” under “Find Your Charity”.  
Thank you for your support!!  

info@monroehelp.com 
MONROEHELP.COM 

Affix Address Label Here  


